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Dear Parents/Guardians

As part of our fundraising efforts towards the weatherproof covering for the Outdoor
Classroom, the Parents Association are hoping to publish a cookbook later in the year, and
we need the girls of SSNC to help us!

We are inviting all the girls and their families to submit their favourite recipe. Perhaps you
have a meal that is the ultimate comfort dish on a wet wintry evening or indeed it may be a
refreshing salad for a sunny Summer day! Or indeed you may have discovered the best
recipe for baking bread during lockdown! We are looking forward to seeing the different
recipes shared from all our SSNC girls and their families. The cookbook when available for
sale will not only be a wonderful collection of culinary delights but will make a lovely
keepsake of the girls time here in SSNC.

The recipes may be submitted via the link below or via the link on the school website.
Remember to include as much detail as needed, such as measurements, cooking times and
temperatures.

Link to form: https://forms.gle/2SEWoL.C3iyZjHjtD8

Alternatively you may wish to use the template document attached, and leave it in an
envelope marked ‘SSNC Cookbook” into the Parents Association post box in the school.

The deadline for submitting recipes is the 21st of May.

Any queries may be directed to cookerybook@bishopstowngirlsschool.com

Best Regards,
Joy, Graham and Paul
SSNC Parents Association
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